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Dear Parents and Learners of Year 5 and 6, 
 
The teachers and I are so proud of the way you have come back to school eager to learn but 

we are especially impressed with how you engaged with your Google Classroom activities – well 

done! 

After the half term break, we are going to be making some changes to which teachers will be 

teaching which classes. The reason for this is we want to start in the Summer Term to put 

in place arrangements for Year 5 transitioning into Year 6 and for Year 6 transition into 

Year 7. 

The Year 5 teachers will be Mr Oates, Mrs MacQuarrie and Miss Holgate. 

The Year 6 teachers will be Mrs Hope and Mr Boult. 

As you can see from the above, Year 5 will continue to be split into three classes. The 

teachers will teach a curriculum that will aim to embed Year 5 skills and also look at the 

knowledge and skills the learners will need to be acquiring ready for transition into Year 6. 

The Year 6 teachers will focus on the main skills that need to be embedded so that the 

learners will have the knowledge needed to begin their secondary school journey. 

Please be reassured that all decisions taken have been with the best interest of our learners in 

mind as they move forward into two important academic years. 

I thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Delamere (Headteacher) 

Ruby Anwar (Chair of Governors) 
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